
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WARNING LETTER 

Date: October 23, 2020 

TO: admin@predatornutrition.com Rajinder Singh Johal 
support@predatornutrition.com Predator Nutrition 

62 Broomfield Avenue 
Halifax, West Yorkshire 
Great Britain HX30JF 

RE: Unapproved and Misbranded Products Related to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

This is to advise you that the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC) reviewed your website at the Internet address, www.predatornutrition.com on September 16 
and 29, 2020, and October 6, 2020, respectively. We also reviewed your social media at 
www.facebook.com/prednutrition/, where you direct consumers to your website, www.predatornutrition.com, to 
purchase your products. The FDA has observed that your website offers the products Elixir (labeled to contain 
oxymatrine, berberine, and ecklonia cava), Salidroside, Unbreakable (labeled to contain BPC-157), Vitamin C + 
Bioflavonoids & Rosehip, Vitamin D3, and Ashwagandha for sale in the United States and that these products 
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the FD&C Act. Within 48 hours, please send an email to COVID-19-Task-Force-CFSAN@fda.hhs.gov 




